
 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Supporting character development through education as reflected in the new 
Ofsted framework 

Tuesday 31st March 2020 - 4pm – 5pm 
Whitburn Church of England Academy 

You are invited to attend the below FREE event on Tuesday 31 March 2020 at Whitburn Church of 
England Academy. This event has been organized the awarding body SLQ. 
 
Who should attend? 
Members of the Senior Leadership Team 
 

The purpose of this collaboration is to look at:  
 

 Why character development is important  

 How character development is reflected in the requirements of the new Ofsted framework.  

It will include a Case study from a school delivering the new personal skills programme. 

 

Outcomes for attendees: 
 
 Definitions of what character development is 

 Why character development is important in schools 

 Understanding of the requirements for personal development in the new Ofsted framework 

 How the personal skills programme help support delivery of character development in schools 

 The impact of delivering character development in a school 

 
Registration will open at 3.30pm with refreshments  
 
To secure a place, please follow the link below: 
 
https://www.pbtsa.co.uk/training-and-events/cpd/ 

 

https://www.pbtsa.co.uk/training-and-events/cpd/

